
April 18-22, 2022

Contact Mrs. Kemp

Mrs. Kemp’s 2nd Grade 

Email: ekemp@saintscjm.com
Phone: (616) 754-3416

     In math we will continue subtraction 
with regrouping.  This is a big step up for 
2nd graders, so we will spend several 
days working on it.  Math homework will 
be addition with regrouping.
     We will move back to science and 
learn about sound and light.  We will 
need empty paper towel tubes, so feel 
free to send some to school.

OUR LEARNING

Save the Date!
Spring Concert 

presented by
Kindergarten - 4th grades

on
May 17th 

at 
6:30 p.m.

in the 
Activities Building

OUR LEARNING
     Happy Easter! I hope your 
family has a beautiful Easter 
weekend.  Just a reminder that 
there is no school on Friday or 
Monday.
     Thank you so much for the 
donations of tissues, wipes & 
paper towel!  We should be set 
for the rest of the year.
     Even though we have 
another 4-day week next week, 
we will still take a spelling test.  All 
our words have tricky spellings of 
the long i sound.  In reading we 
will start another chapter book, 
and in writing we will begin 
working on an opinion speech.
     We will learn about the Liturgy 
of the Eucharist & begin to 
practice for First Communion.


